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January 18, 2017

Lynn Head
Director of Transportation SD129

Aurora, IL 60506

Mayor Robert J. O’Connor and Aldermen
City of Aurora

44 East Downer Place

Aurora, IL 60505

Dear Mayor O’Connor and Aldermen,

I am writing you for consideration to fill the vacancy created by Mark Engen on the Aurora Planning
Commission. | am presently the Director of Transportation for School District 129. | have worked for
School District 129 for 22 years. | am a fourth generation Auroran who has a vested interest in the

betterment of our city. | am very familiar with the logistics of the city including the different nuances of
traffic and neighborhoods. | look forward to hearing from you and | appreciate your consideration.

Sipmstfeld.

Lynn Head

CC. Alexandra Voigt, Stephane Phifer





